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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Im an avid hiker with the love of the outdoors and our wildlife! Please keep it all safe so that my grand babies can

experience what my generation has experienced. 

 

 

 

I have family members who have been and Im yearning to go. Please keep it safe so that I can. 

 

 

 

YES, please keep all 151,874 acres continue to be managed as Recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

It has been held safe for our wildlife and has worked. If it aint broke dont change it. 

 

 

 

We are losing too many of our rivers and creeks to mismanagement. Once its gone, its gone for good. 

 

 

 

Keep it ALL under the umbrella of protection. Please keep our young ones in mind so that they too can

experience this. 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking proper care of the land and waters that is so dear to so many.  Please stay on course with

management of this magnificent place. We should all be so lucky to have the opportunity to visit


